
Circular no. LSL/HM/034/2016 – Class XI Parents                                              22.01.2016 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

It is our pleasure to welcome your child to the 2016 School Year.  We are proud of our 

young enthusiastic learners and our dedicated and experienced faculty! 

 

As another year unfolds at The Lawrence School, Lovedale, we reach out to parents 

and the community to work together in an extended family environment to instil 

happiness and ensure success for all our students. Lawrencians will be empowered 

with the creative, critical, intellectual and decision making skills necessary for them to 

be academically, socially, physically and emotionally responsible. 

 

An update on the specific events till the end of the Academic Session is given below: 

 

SPECIFIC EVENTS FOR CLASS XI - 2016 

FIRST QUARTER 

 

7th to 23rd January, 2016   :  Regular academic programme 

25th January, 2016   :  Preparatory leave (Self study) 

27th January to 4th February, 2016 :  Annual Assessment  

5th to 12th February, 2016  :  OBL Adventure trip  

13th February, 2016   :  Rest day 

15th February, 2016   :  Academic Session 2016-17 commences  

 

The long weekend from 25th to 28th February, 2016 is only for students of classes IV to 

IX.  The class XI students who would have begun their new academic session  

2016-2017 will go through the regular academic programme during this time. 

 

Founders’ this year is on the 23rd and 24th of May, 2016 and the Parent Teacher 

Meeting will be on the 22nd of May, 2016.  We are happy to invite you to the 158th 

Founder’s Day celebration. 

 



We must work together to ensure that our students realise their potential.  If you have 

questions or concerns that arise at any time, please do not hesitate to send us an 

email or if urgent, call the respective Head of School. 

 

We look forward to a long and rewarding relationship with you. 

 

With warm wishes, 

 

Sangita Chima 

Headmistress 


